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The Commercial Remote Sensing Regulatory Affairs Office of the National Oceanic and
Atmospheric Administration, an agency of the Department of Commerce, has licensed Capella Space Corp.
to operate the Capella SAR Constellation in a license issued December 20, 2019.

This constellation has been licensed to collect images of the Earth and will operate in circular
orbits with altitudes ranging from 450-600 km and inclinations between 85 and 95 degrees. The
operations authorized by NOAA are consistent with all technical parameters requested in the associated
application for an experimental license (9600 MHz center frequency with 600 MHz bandwidth at 24.26
MW ERP). The constellation is planned to consist of forty-four satellites total.

Inquiries should be directed to legal@capellaspace.com.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Kevin Chen

Vice President, Legal
Capella Space Corp.

575 7th Street

San Francisco, CA 94103
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